
 

 

       July 24, 2015 

 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 

       

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, New York 12223-1350 

 

 Re: Case 14-M-0094 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to  

Consider a Clean Energy Fund; Cases 10-M-0457; 07-M-0548; 03-E-0188; 14-M-0101 

 

Dear Secretary: 

 

In accordance with the Notice issued by the Commission on July 2, 2015 in the above-referenced proceeding, 

attached is a summary of frequently asked questions, with answers, compiled following the Clean Energy Fund 

webinars held on July 15.   

The summary has been posted to NYSERDA’s website at http://www.nyserda.ny.gov/About/Clean-Energy-Fund 

Please contact me at 518.862.1090, ext. 3366 or peter.keane@nyserda.ny.gov if you have any questions.  

Thank you. 

       Sincerely: 

             
        

       Peter Keane 

       Deputy General Counsel 

       NYSERDA 

       17 Columbia Circle 

       Albany, New York 12203-6399 

       518.862.1090, ext. 3366 

       peter.keane@nyserda.ny.gov 


